Our Case Number: ABP-316119-23

An
Bord
Pleanala

Dublin City Council North
Planning & Development
Civic Offices

Block 4, Floor 3

Wood Quay

Dublin 8

Date: 21 July 2023

Re: DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazelhatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston
Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin
County Dublin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

I refer further to the above-mentioned case, and to the Boards letter to you dated 21st June 2023, which
enclosed 2 copies of 120 submissions received in relation to this application. It has come to the Board's
attention that 3 of the circulated submissions did not contain the full submission received. | apologise for
the clerical error and for any inconvenience that it has caused.

Enclosed for your information are two full and corrected copies of the 3 submissions received by the
Board from the following in relation to the above-mentioned proposed development:

11. Anne, William & Caroline Cumiskey
107. Rosemarie Lynch
111. South Dublin County Council

Please ensure that a copy of each submission is available for public inspection at the offices of the
planning authority. Please replace the previously received copies with the enclosed.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

AO Eimear rgeilly

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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